
When was the last time you were in Israel? For 
most of us, it was too long ago. You can change 
all that by joining Cindy and me on an AJ Family 

Israel Pilgrimage this December, leaving on December 20, 
2006, and returning on December 31, 2006,

Last year, Cindy and I participated with many congregants 
and other members of the community in a Kehillah of Old 
York Road mission to Israel. What an exciting time it was.
For me, it was the first time in four years that I had been in 

Israel and I realized how much I had missed, and how much I had missed being there. I 
returned eager to lead an AJ Family Israel Pilgrimage.

Plans are in the early stages of development, and I will have details ready by Passover. 
At this point, I would like to know who is interested in joining us on this exciting and 
energizing visit to Israel. So please give me a call, drop me a note, or send me an email 
to rabbirosenbloom@adathjeshurun.info.

Sometimes the whole world seems topsy-turvy, and nowhere more than in the Middle 
East. But Israel is the hope and dream of our people, now made a reality, and we are 
Israel’s most devoted, unquestioned allies. Truly, we are all one when it comes to 
dedication to Israel. Nothing cements that bond more than a visit.

Let me hear from you, and let us go up together to our land.
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